
 
  

 

Somerset’s Brilliant Coast 
OTTERHAMPTON & STOCKLAND BRISTOL 

‘PARISH SHORE’ PROJECT 
Do you love your coast and want to help protect it? 

We are inviting residents and friends of Otterhampton, Combwich, Steart and Stockland 

Bristol to an informal meeting to talk about the important coastal habitats and natural 

history in and around your parishes.  

 

We need your ideas and enthusiasm!  

The Somerset Wildlife Trust has funding to support exciting new community projects which 

enable local people connect to their coastline and help protect it for future generations.  
 

So that we know how many to cater for please register at: 

www.somersetwildlife.org/Otterhampton_Parish_Shores_Project-Tea_and_Cake_Session 

For more information contact Mark Ward mark.ward@somersetwildlife.org or ring 01823 652400 

 

 

 

 

Tea & Cake ‘Ideas’ Session 
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